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Date:  September 13, 2023 

To:  Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 

Re:      Bid Results for SHS Outfall Repairs 

  
I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education the bid results for 
the Stevenson High School outfall repairs.  Bids were received and opened on 
the afternoon of September 14, 2023.  Review, interview, and references were 
completed immediately.  We are recommending TSP Services, Inc. as the low 
responsible bidder in the amount of $184,353. 

The area at the Stevenson drain outfall has had a significant amount of soil 
erosion over many years. The area is meant to shed water to the nearby creek, 
which is part of the Wayne County water management system. It needs to be 
built back up with soil and stones to help guide the water properly and to protect 
the pipe. 

Please add this Sinking Fund item to the agenda for the Committee of the Whole 
meeting on September 18, 2023. Thank you. 
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